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Dear Ms. Stepp: 

Thank you for your November 7, 2012 submittal of revisions to Wisconsin Administrative 
Code §§ 110, 205, 207, 208 and 210, which set forth general provisions for National Pollutant 
Discharge Elimination System permitting and sewage treatment works operations. The U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency has reviewed these revisions and determined that the revisions 
conform to applicable federal regulations at 40 C.F.R. § 122.41(m) and 40 C.F.R. § 133. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or your staff may contact Kevin Pieraxd, Chief of 
EPA's NPDES Programs Branch, at 312-886-4448. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Hedman 
Regional Administrator 
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